
FCA – Ron Rose  

The FCA continues to focus on the development of the Official Plan, and the promotion of the 

"15 minute neighbourhood".  The Planning Committee of the FCA had a brief discussion of a 

proposal from an organization called "Walkable Ottawa" and has circulated a document 

promoting a set of principles for adoption by the City to promote walkability.  The document is 

attached to this report.  Walkable Ottawa also has a website, www.walkableottawa.ca which 

provides additional details, as well as a video, on the concepts behind the proposal.  Walkable 

Ottawa is seeking endorsements from Community Associations for their proposals.  As these 

proposals touch on areas covered by many of our standing committees, I plan to give 

board members time to review and comment, and to propose a motion at our January meeting.  

Ron Rose 
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